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Welcome Home to   

	 Alpine church of Christ 

August  18, 2019 

Ordinary people serving an extraordinary God.

Consistency is the key to growth.
Every Tuesday at 11 a.m. during the Spring and Summer 
a group of ladies has met for Bible study in the annex. No 
matter what, the ladies pictured above have taken the time 
out of their day to study. The current study is the Holy 
Spirit. These ladies are inspiring! They capture the 
“marathon” idea of Hebrews 12. The study will take a three 
week break (no class 8/20, 8/27, and 9/3). Class will 
resume September 10.

Join us today for our monthly potluck luncheon and family 
meeting. We will review financials for June and July. Bring any 
ideas to improve our spiritual family.

New member contact information:
Shelese Moaning

P.O. Box 6005
Alpine, TX 79832
(405) 664-4026

shelesenm@gmail.com

Did you get to hear DJ’s lesson on the history of Mormonism?
DJ did a Sunday morning Bible class on Joseph Smith and the 
beginnings of the Mormon faith. Come to the Sunday morning 
Bible class (9:45 in the back of the auditorium). We are learning to 
appreciate the simplicity of the Gospel.
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No birthdays and no anniversaries this week. Be sure to check the 
online calendar for additional special events this month.

New teaching tool for the kids during the 
Sunday morning sermon. 

Carol and Martha spent Sunday afternoon brainstorming ways to keep the 
children meaningfully engaged so the parents/guardians can get 
something out of the sermon. They pooled their experiences from the past 
and put together a goodie/learning bag. The kids retrieve the bag just 
before the lesson and return it to the table in the back to be refilled for the 
next Sunday. Suggestions are welcome! 

Do you ever wonder what would happen if we 
treated our Bible like we do our cell phone? 

What if we carried it around in our purse or pocket? 
What if we turned back to get it if we forgot it? 

What if we flipped through it several times a day? 
What if we used it to receive messages from the ‘text’? 
What if we treated it like we couldn’t live without it? 

What if we used it when we traveled? 
What if we used it in case of emergency? 

Oh, and one more thing. Unlike our cell phone, we don’t 
ever have to worry about our scriptures being 

disconnected, because the bill has already been paid. 
-Adapted from anonymous author.

Recommended audio series on why the Bible is accepted as 
the Word of God throughout history. 

Go to: www.svchurchofchrist.org/islam-in-christ-eyes-audio 
The specific audio files are: The Quran, or the Bible? Part 1 (13:20 
duration), Part 2 (13:06 duration), Part 3 (12:38 duration), and Part 4 
(6:25 duration). Wissam Al-Aethawi is the presenter.

http://www.svchurchofchrist.org/islam-in-christ-eyes-audio
http://www.svchurchofchrist.org/islam-in-christ-eyes-audio

